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St. Paul, MN - This weekend, Congresswoman Betty McCollum (MN-04) will participate in a
community health care forum -- Healthcare in America: What is the Faith Community's Role? 
She will join two other experts to provide the legislative, physician's and health care
administrator's perspectives of the new health care law.  The panel will also talk about the
specifics of the health care law, what is to come, and how the faith-based community can take
action.  

WHO: Congresswoman Betty McCollum
 Jan Malcolm, CEO of Courage Center and past MN Health Commissioner
Dr. Patrick Herson, Family Clinic Director at the Fairview Medical Center  
 Moderator: Mark Hallberg, attorney at law and Gloria Dei member

  

WHEN: Sunday, September 26, 6:30 -- 8:00 PM

  

WHERE:  Gloria Dei Lutheran Church, 700 S. Snelling Ave., St. Paul, MN 55116

  

Media outlets interested in attending this event are asked to RSVP to Maria Reppas at
maria.reppas@mail.house.gov or 202-225-6631.

  Congresswoman Betty McCollum serves on the House Appropriations and Budget
Committees.   
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